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Shawn Alfred

From: Dan Koski
Sent: Wednesday, October 27, 2021 2:44 PM
To: Shawn Alfred
Subject: FW: 2022 Slab Replacement

 
 
Dan Koski, PE 
Director of Public Infrastructure 
City of Manitowoc 
900 Quay Street 
Manitowoc, WI 54220 
 
dkoski@manitowoc.org 
Phone:  (920) 686-6910 
Fax:  (920) 686-6906 
 
www.manitowoc.org  
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Greg Minikel <gminikel@manitowoc.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, October 27, 2021 2:40 PM 
To: Dan Koski <dkoski@manitowoc.org>; Billy Hutterer <bhutterer@manitowoc.org>; Scott Yindra 
<syindra@manitowoc.org> 
Subject: RE: 2022 Slab Replacement 
 
Dan, 
 
Here are the areas that Steve and I were looking at for the 2022 Concrete Slab Replacement Project. 
 
1.Division St. - S. 30th to S. 35th St.   -  This is a big one.  Lots of slabs here. 
 
2.Maritime Drive by the YMCA.  -  This was the area where there is an inlet and the sidewalk popped out.  There are 
about 4-6 panels that might need to come out. 
 
3.Shorewood Blvd. at Fenway Terr.  -  There is one bad slab. 
 
4.Michigan Ave. - East of N. 23rd St. by the Cemetery (We will remove the railroad tracks and try to get a much better 
ride through there). 
 
5.21st Street - both north and south of the Manitowoc River Bridge.   There are about 6-8 panels that are very shattered. 
 
 
Not sure how many of these we will get with the money we have.   Steve is still evaluating these locations and trying to 
get cost estimates completed. 
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-----Original Message----- 
From: Dan Koski  
Sent: Wednesday, October 27, 2021 11:56 AM 
To: Billy Hutterer <bhutterer@manitowoc.org>; Scott Yindra <syindra@manitowoc.org>; Greg Minikel 
<gminikel@manitowoc.org> 
Subject: 2022 Slab Replacement 
 
The Finance Committee last night asked what areas we are looking at for slab replacement next year. 
 
Do we have an idea that we can show on a map and provide to them for their information? 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 


